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St Kenelm’s School Association

Raising funds to enhance learning

Summer Term 

Wow, we’ve already made it into a few 
weeks of the Summer Term, the last 

term of the year! And what a busy term it is! We are sending our best of 
luck to all those in year 6 who have their SATs this week.


We have a huge thank you for the overwhelming support for our PTA 
Bake Sale, so many of you contributed with such lovely home made 
goodies, thank you! Not only the cake contributions but seeing the 
excited children purchasing these goodies after school was lovely and 
we hope you all enjoyed eating them! We made a HUGE £195.20, what 
an achievement and great team work from all!


We hope all that purchased a Bear Hunt Map had fun finding the letters 
over the holidays! We thank you all who participated and all that 
helped out with displaying the Bear Hunt Letters in the windows of 
their homes. Our lucky winner was Lexie in Wenrisc class! Well done 
Lexie!


Thank you for all your continued support and we look forward to all the 
exciting events coming up before the summer holidays! 


SKSA

We are a small group of parents and always eager for new 

members or volunteers to help out at individual events.  We 
have members leaving this year as their children are in Year 6, 
so will need more members to continue doing what we do. If 
you think you could help us then why not give it a try, please 

contact us on:

 sksa@st-kenelms.oxon.sch.uk


OR

Please join us at our next PTA Meeting on Thursday 23rd May, 
7pm, at The White Hart,  Minster Lovell to get a taste for what 

we do and meet the other members if you are interested.

Upcoming Events   

Summer Disco   


7th June 


Summer Fete


5th July 


Ice Lolly & Crisp Sale


22nd July


We need your help!

In order to run the Summer Fete we need the help of volunteers.  Please 

can any parents/carers/grandparents willing to help on the stalls and 
generally at the fete contact us ASAP on the email address below and we 

will give you further details.  We look forward to hearing from you!

What are we raising 
money for?


We contribute yearly to 
the Year 6s and pay for 
their leavers hoodies, a 

leavers trip and meal out!


But we are excited to let 
you all know our big goal 

is to pay to replace the 
astroturf in the 

playground.  


We need to raise £4620.


With events this year and 
last we are so close.  One 
final push at the Summer 

Fete will enable us to 
achieve this goal!
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